
Pan-American Health
Organization Highlights Cuba's
Health Advances

La Paz, May 15 (RHC)-- Fernando Leanés, the representative in Bolivia of the Pan-American Health
Organization (PAHO) acknowledged Cuba's health advances and the country's cooperation in the field
with other nations and peoples, including the Andean nation.

Leanés praised specifically the work being carried out by a Cuban medical brigade in Bolivia, where more
than 100 Cuban health specialists in the most diverse disciplines offer their services free of charge to
thousands of Bolivians, particularly in remote areas.

The PAHO official underscored that Cuba's health cooperation extends also to the training of human
resources, noting that more than three thousand Bolivian health professionals have graduated from the
Havana-based Latin American School of Medicine. 
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